
    SAVE THIS DATE……   

       GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

                 SPRING FAIR  

SATURDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 2020 

  

We are calling  all of our Grose View community to 

come forward with your ideas to start planning this year’s 

spring fair. 

For it to be a  wonderful success we need everyone’s 

help. 

We need stallholders , sponsors , prizes, businesses , 

entertainment and helpers. 

If you have any suggestions, we would love to hear from 

you. We are always looking for fresh new ideas. 

Our first planning meeting will be Monday 9th March at 

6pm in the staff room. If you are unable to attend this 

meeting and have an idea, please contact us via email. 

                             gvpandc@gmail.com 

Thank you for your time in advance  and we hope to see 

you all  at our  meeting 
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